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Dear Representatives, 

 

I strongly oppose this bill. We need to work on fixing what's going on inside this 

before throwing more money to cover up the problems going on. As a resident of 

Oregon we have been hit hard already with cost of living in the last few years. It's 

been shown that ODOT is mis-managing money that they have now. And when that 

happens, we need the government to step up and get things changed. But just giving 

ODOT more money to maybe get things done, is the wrong way.  

 

Please oppose this bill! 

 

Thank you, 

 

Anne Krahmer-Steinkamp 


